
 

FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION 170 – Auxiliary  
Welcome to November! We are so close to the holiday season!  A BIG welcome to our new auxiliary 
members who have joined in the past 30 days. We are so happy you’re here!  

October 10th, we had our monthly meeting and discussed some exciting upcoming happenings! We 
had a great turnout once again. All Auxiliary members are welcome to attend.  

We have some new projects in the pipeline which will be beginning this month. We are joining forces 
with the branch flag exchange program and utilizing the flags’ stars before they are officially retired. 
We are creating small remembrance cards to be given away to veterans, beginning November 9th. If 
you have any questions or would like to get involved with this project, you can connect with Cheryl 
Young.  

We will be raffling a huge basket of fun and yummy things for the holidays, stay tuned for more 
details! 

 

Our charity for November is Heartbeat Serving Wounded Warriors. It is a wonderful charity that 
benefits wounded servicemembers and their families by offering emergency assistance, therapeutic 
services, support groups, and morale building programs.  Such a great cause!  If you have any ideas 
for future charities, please bring them to our next meeting.  

 

As always, thank you to ALL our auxiliary members for your support and I thank the members who 
have been stepping up and getting involved. Your hard work is so appreciated! 

 

Dates to remember for November: 

Every Thursday @ 7PM:  Unit/Auxiliary 50/50 drawing 

Thursday, November 14th @ 5PM: Unit/Auxiliary meeting 

Friday, November 22nd @ 6PM: Unit/Auxiliary Paddle Wheel  

 

 

In Loyalty, Protection, and Service 

Carrie Sears 

Unit/Auxiliary 170 President 
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Upcoming Events: UPCOMING EVENTS: looking for suggestions on some different /new 
activities???? $1.69 BEAUTY CONTEST, PIE IN THE FACE FOR CHARITY, CORN HOLE TOURNAMENT (BEAN 
BAG TOSS) 60/70 PARTY. 
 

A NEW COOK!!!! CHAD AND JEFF ARE DOING A GREAT JOB COOKING MON/FRIDAY AND 
SATURDAYS. COME ON IN AND TRY A FLAME BROILED BURGER! 
 
OCT 26th was our Halloween party!!! Plus, we had broom stick pool on 27th updated info on these 
events will be in newsletter next month. 
 

November 9th we will be having our open house/flag exchange. We will be serving up spaghetti. 
All veterans eat for free. Please round up some of your friends and bring them by help build our 
membership. Also read the branch side of this bulletin for more info on the events planned. 
 
November 10th ANOTHER ROUND OF PUTT PUTT GOLF @ 2:00! 
If you haven’t made it to this event you should it’s a lot of fun. No experience necessary. Just a lil luck. 
Come join us for 18 holes. 
 
November 15th thru the 24th we will be having another Silent Auction for our Christmas families. So, 
any unwanted treasures you would like to donate can be brought in anytime. Also, we will be 
adopting 30 residents of the Sunrise facility for our Christmas giving tree, please come on by and grab 
a tag and help make someone’s Christmas much brighter. 
 
SEAHAWKS ARE HERE AGAIN.....COME ON IN FOR THE POTLUCK AND RAFFLES DURING THE GAMES 
AND DRINK SPECIAL PULLTABS! 
 
Thanks again to all the volunteers that help to keep all the special functions going it wouldn’t happen 
without the help of all of you! 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BE KIND TO ALL.... 
 

LIVE MUSIC NOVEMBER 
1/2 RICK COOPER 
6/9 JIMMY WRIGHT 
15/16 MAGNETICS 
22/23 STEVE ELLIS 
29/30 ANDY BURNETT 

Cheryl Harter 
FRA 170 / Club Manager 


